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World Book Day 

Thank you to everybody for your participation in this celebratory event, it was great to see so many 

children dressed up. 

Creativity knows no bounds, it was lovely to see everyone have such a sense of fun and excitement 

over their favourite literary characters. 

A big thank you to the staff who also joined it. It was a joy to see them having parents consultations 

in full fancy dress. 

Year 4 Assembly 

Congratulations to year 4 on their wonderful assemblies today. 

We learnt so much about the Egyptians and they have obviously engaged in their curriculum and 

really found the visit to the New Walk museum to be inspirational. 

The children have learnt a lot about history, music, science, R.E. and so much more. 

They were quick to share with me that this is the first proper assembly that they have performed 

since Foundation. One said to me that their heart was pounding before they spoke their lines. We 

should never underestimate the importance and impact of performing in public. 

Thank you so much to the year 4 children and year 4 teaching team, what a great way to end our 

week. 

School Uniform 

Please make sure that your child wears the correct school uniform. 

Whilst we appreciate there may be days when a tie is left at home by mistake etc, we expect 

children to be dressed in the uniform as identified on our website. 

This includes a collared button shirt, not a shirt made of t-shirt material or a polo shirt. 

Girls tights are red and girls socks are white. 

Children are expected to wear leather/;=leather look black school shoes, Not Trainers or canvas 

shoes. 



Thank you for your ongoing support in this. 

A reminder that summer uniform starts after the Easter holidays. 

Book Fair 

The book fair will be open after school on Monday. 

Opening times:   -  

Monday 6th March         15.30 till 16.00 

Payment method will be similar to the Autumn, where there will be a card reader alongside the 

usual cash method. 

School Meals Payments 

Aspens School Meals – Spring Term 2 

  

All payments will be uploaded to ParentPay this evening.  Payment amounts are correct as of today, 

Friday 3rd March 2023 and have taken into account any children who have had absences from 

school since the start of the half term, up until today’s date.  The amount requested also takes into 

account the recent strike day on 1st March 2023, if your child was not in school on that date.  Any 

future dates where children are not in school as from today, will be credited back to your child’s 

account in the Summer Half Term 1. 

  

Please note the deadline date for payment is Friday, 17th March 2023. 

School Photos 

Class photo's will be being taken on Tuesday the 7th of March. 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a jumper or cardigan to school on that day and that 

your child is wearing the appropriate uniform. 

NO MOBILE PHONES IN THE SCHOOL RECEPTION AREA 

Please be aware that as part of our continued Safeguarding in school, the use of mobile phones in 

the school reception area is not permitted.  Should there be a requirement for you to use your 

mobile phone, please could we ask that you step outside, under the covered way, and away from 

the main school reception.  Thank you for your help in this matter. 



Online Safety Tip 

This online safety guide looks at NGL – an anonymous messaging app. It highlights potential risks 

including oversharing, cyber-bullying and potentially costly subscription fees.. 

NGL 

Midday Opportunity 

Could you help out at St Edmund Campion School? 

 We are looking for a cheerful and enthusiastic individual to join our team of Midday Supervisors. 

This is a temporary post with the possibility of extending to a permanent contract in the future. 

The post holder will work under the direction of the Senior Midday Supervisor to supervise children 

both in the dining area and in the playground during lunchtime. 

The role is subject to a DBS check. 

Working hours are from 11:45am – 1:15pm, Monday-Friday term time. 

Please contact office@st-edmundcampion.notts.sch.uk for further information or to register your 

interest for the role. 

Looking Ahead 

• 06.03.2023: Red Noses on sale £2.50 

• 07.03.2023: Class Photos 

• 13.03.2023 - 17.03.2023: Science Week in School 

• 15.03.2023: Possible Strike Action (We will keep you informed re: any changes and 

organisation) 

• 16.03.2023: Possible Strike Action (We will keep you informed re: any changes and 

organisation) 

• 17.03.2023: Red Nose Day (Non uniform day) 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EQjX55rzc8xKonIx4-iuT-YBd5CM_QlA-HG6BJygkZV4MQ?e=lebvcA
mailto:office@st-edmundcampion.notts.sch.uk

